
PINE-RICHLAND YOUTH CENTER 
Field	Trip	Permission	Slip	

Richland	Park	Splash	Pad	–	July	2nd,	2025	

Dear	Parent/Guardian,	
	
We	are	excited	to	take	the	children	to	the	Richland	Park	Splash	Pad	on	Tuesday,	July	2nd,	
2025!	We	will	be	traveling	by	bus	to	and	from	the	location.	This	is	a	fun	opportunity	for	the	
kids	to	cool	off	and	enjoy	the	summer!	
	
We	kindly	ask	for	a	recommended	cash	donation	of	$10	per	child	to	help	cover	the	cost	of	
the	bus	transportation.	Please	send	this	in	a	clearly	marked	envelope	with	your	child.	
	
Please	complete	and	return	the	permission	form	below	by	Tuesday,	July	1st	to	allow	your	
child	to	participate.	

 
Permission Slip 
I,	the	undersigned	parent/legal	guardian	of	the	child	named	below,	give	permission	for	my	
child	to	attend	the	field	trip	to	Richland	Park	Splash	Pad	on	July	2nd,	2025,	and	to	ride	the	
bus	provided	by	the	Pine-Richland	Youth	Center.	
	
I	acknowledge	and	understand	that	participation	in	this	trip	involves	travel	and	recreational	
activities.	I	agree	that	the	Pine-Richland	Youth	Center,	its	staff,	volunteers,	and	
representatives	are	not	legally	responsible	for	any	injuries	or	accidents	that	may	occur	
during	transportation	or	while	at	the	Richland	Park	Splash	Pad.	I	assume	full	responsibility	
for	any	risk	of	injury	or	harm	to	my	child.	
	

Child’s	Full	Name:	______________________________________	

Parent/Guardian	Name	(Print):	_____________________________	

Parent/Guardian	Signature:	_______________________________	

Date:	___________________________	

Emergency	Contact	Name:	_________________________________	

Emergency	Contact	Phone	Number:	_________________________	

	
Thank	you	for	your	cooperation	and	continued	support.	We’re	looking	forward	to	a	safe	and	
fun	outing!	


